
2024-2025 Supply List
The Sea Stars
Kindergarten

Please bring the following school supplies to Back to School Drop-In (Aug. 19th, 3-4PM) or the first day.
As part of our mission to be environmental stewards of the earth,

we encourage families to reuse & repurpose items in good condition if possible.

Personal
Complete change of clothes, including socks and underwear, in a slider storage bag (labeled
with your child’s name)
One pair of indoor shoes to keep at school (*see note below)
Complete set of rain gear (boots and jacket) for your child to keep at school
Reusable water bottle (labeled with your child’s name)
Family picture (4x6, no frame) printed or emailed
Sketchbook, unlined pages, 9x12 (for art class)

Community choose 2 of the following

Package of Crayola fat markers (a box of 8)
Package of Crayola thin markers
Box of Crayola crayons
Pack of Crayola (12) colored pencils
Package of fine-tip black dry-erase markers (2-4)

Please make sure your child has a large enough backpack or tote for holding their
lunchbox, school folder (provided), and water bottle.

We look forward to seeing everyone in August!
stephanieb@fsow.org jennyk@fsow.orgStephanie Byrd Jenny Kennen

*SHOES:
Indoor Shoes: To keep our floors and carpets cleaner, students wear indoor shoes while inside the school building. Since
our students participate in active indoor games, we ask you to choose indoor shoes that fit snugly with sturdy, non-slip
soles. Rubber toe slip-on shoes (such as Native shoes), sneakers with velcro straps or canvas shoes (such as TOMS®) are
great options. Please avoid flip-flops.

Outdoor Shoes: These will be the shoes that your child is sent to school in daily. Children will have to change between
their indoor and outdoor shoes several times each day. Please make sure your child’s outdoor shoes are sturdy,
sneaker-like shoes that are easy for them to put on and take off. Shoes with Velcro fasteners or elastic laces work great.
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